Daejeon Education Training Institute
100 Gama-bong Gil

Banpo-Myeon

Gongju

Republic of Korea 32326
To Whom It May Concern,

This is a letter of endorsement for Mike Peacock, who is running for the position
of Nominations and Elections Committee Chair for Korea TESOL in 2020.

| have known Mike for almost seven years and have worked with him extensively
in the Daejeon-Chungcheong Chapter of KOTESOL for almost the same period. As
such, | can wholeheartedly endorse his nomination without any reservations and
believe he will make an excellent candidate for the position.

Should you need to contact me further to discuss his nomination, please feel free
to do so.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Griffiths

Daejeon-Chungcheong Chapter Vice-President
KOTESOL Member 2013 — Present

18" September 2019
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